
From: Shelly-Anne Connell
To: Tamara Collins
Subject: FW: EB-2018-0270 FW: Letter of Comment
Date: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 11:02:20 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 2:41 PM
To: Shelly-Anne Connell <ShellyAnne.Connell@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2018-0270 FW: Letter of Comment

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 8:31 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2018-12-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0270

-- Name --
Vanessa Smith

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I moved to the states in June 2018, but my hometown of 34 years is always in
my heart.   It is so unfortunate that this is an issue AGAIN. Orillia
residents are the SHAREHOLDERS of Orillia Power Distribution Centre, and as such, need to have a say in what
happens to their property.  I want to see it in our hands...selling off to Ontario Hydro will be doing the city a major
disservice.  Keep it in OUR hands.  Lay this to rest, PLEASE.

-- Attachment --
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